
Re OFCOM Broadcasting Code Review Consultation / Sexual Material Rules. 

Thank you for the opportunity to comment on this most important Broadcasting Code Review.  

I have looked into this matter in some detail and rather than make specific comments, which I 
fear will only be part of the plethora of paperwork Ofcom will receive on this matter I wish to 
support all the comments you receive stating or implying that a most serious 'tightening' of 
the Code and its practical implementation is urgently required. 

Specifically I wish to support and commend the submissions from both the 
organisations Mediawatch-uk and Media March. It has been my privilege to have been for 
many years closely associated with both these splendid organisations and I know from first 
hand experience that both these organisations reflect the concerns of so many 'decent' 
members of the public. 

 I would much appreciate an acknowledgement of this email / letter together with any 
observations you may consider appropriate. 

  

Yours sincerely, 

  

Mr R.J. Chamberlain.  1-09-2009. 

 


